
From: David Kirk [mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 01 February 2018 13:46 
To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: Re: 180137 - Application 

 

Hi Carl 
 
Elaine has asked me to answer - basically the only variation is to retain the existing (current) site levels 
rather than stepping the houses within the site, everything else remains the same 
 
Let me know if you need anything further 
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Kirk 
HDP Architecture 
  
tel.07966 686297 
www.hdparchitecture.co.uk 
 

 
From: Gb Garages < > 
Sent: 31 January 2018 14:51 
To: David Kirk 
Subject: Fw: 180137 - Application  
  
Dave, can you please respond to Carl Brace regarding the below.  I don't understand what he is asking for. 
 
Thanks 
 
On Wednesday, 31 January 2018, 13:51, "Brace, Carl" <cbrace@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 
 

I write regarding your planning application. 
  
Please can you provide by return a list of amendments from the previously approved plans 
150248/F you are applying for. This list will form part of the supporting details and application 
determined on these listed alterations only. 
  
It is difficult for third parties to appropriately comment without such information 
  
Regards 
  
Carl Brace BSc (Hons), MA, MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer 
  
Direct Tel:  01432 261947 
  
Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Homepage https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/ 
Search Planning Applications https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/development-
control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/ 
  
“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 
necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), 
Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire 
Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether 
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NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have 
received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or 
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact 
the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”  
 

 


